Tennis Club General Meeting June 1, 2019

- President Tracy informed us our By-Laws direct us to have two general meetings a year. This one today and the second one will be in December at our Holiday event.
- Tracy called the meeting to order at 4:45 p.m. and welcomed everyone to our Bocce event. He thanked Akiko and Joy for all the great organization for this event. They set up the area and saw that all the other workers were ready to go. Thanks also to Sherry and Robin for overseeing the Bocce play with the help of Tony and Paula. Emile, Jim, Brian and Howie handled the BBQ. Adrien set up the sound system and had pleasant music playing during the event.
- There were 87 members present and new members were introduced: Linda Dumont; Bob Mandell; Clayton Krinard; Randy and Lolivic Shaw' Ron McChesney; Diane & Kyle Finley. Also introduced were their non member friends, Bonnie Mandell, Brett Foreman and Linda McChesney. Welcome to our club.
- Our main purpose today is to vote on the amended By-Laws. The membership had been given two weeks to review the amended version and make comments or corrections. A motion was entertained and seconded and the vote was unanimous in favor of the revision.
- Tracy told us dinner would be ready at 5:30 and called for a motion to adjourn. So moved and seconded. Meeting adjourned at 4:50.

Respectfully submitted Caryl Swinyard, Secretary